Foundation!

Literacy & Numeracy Update

Students have been exploring the 5 senses in content knowledge.
Each week we have focused on a different sense, starting with sight
and hearing. Over the next few weeks we will explore smell, taste
and touch. Students have been writing statements to show how the
senses help them experience the world around them. This has
included walks outside, listening to a ‘secret sound’ and searching
for different objects during an ‘I Spy’ game.

Students have been comparing the value of numbers in numeracy
activities with numbers 0-100. They identify the ‘tens’ and ‘ones’ in
each number before determining which number has a greater value.

Skill in Focus: Subitising

Subatising is a skill that Foundation
students practice everyday! Rather
than counting a collection, students
look for parts of a number to help
determine the whole! Ask students to
show you their subatising skills using
the collection of dots. What parts can
they see?

Upcoming Learning

Foundation Excursion!

We are excited to announce
that Foundation students
will be participating in an
excursion to ‘We Rock the
Spectrum’ on the 9th of
November!

More information can be
found on Sentral

What parts
canyou
see?




